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Ewing Seniors 
May 2016                                                                    volume 2,  issue 5 

The 2016 theme for Older American Month is ―Blaze a Trail.‖ The trail blazer is one who is not 

afraid to enter new territory or explore new possibilities. He or she is the pioneer; opening up new 

pathways and opportunities for others who dare to follow the same dream. Are you a trail blazer?   

We of the Senior Department take the time to say,  that we thank and honor those who have been 

and still are the visionaries and dreamers.   Your past built the bridges to our present, just as our 

present is building the bridges to another generation’s tomorrow. 

Our Team look forward to improving the existing and introducing new and exciting programs 

for you. 

We are also happy to announce (for those who did not know), that on Wednesday, April 20, 

2016,  President Obama signed the Older American Reauthorization Act. The original act was 

signed into law by the late President, Lyndon B. Johnson in 1965.  

The Older American act put in place programming that addressed needs such as: transportation, 

caregiver support, meals at home or Nutrition sites, and services that enabled the aging to live in 

their communities.  The Older American Reauthorization Act continues to support programs for 

the aging, while looking at  our senior centers, economic needs, health and much more. 

Happy Older American Month 
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CLUB D NEWSLETTER 

     Our  April meeting was attended by 30 members. We opened our meeting 

with and inspirational prayer by our Chaplain, Ed Smith. 

     Thinking of  you cards were sent to Pat Tymash and Frank Kuzniacki and 

a Get Well card to Toby Lubmer. If  you know of  any member to whom a 

card should be sent, call Jennie Maruca (882-5985). 

     Travel Report—- Hunterdon Hills —- June 18– Seats still available. 

Doolan’s—October 18- ―Old Time Rock and Roll—$65.00. American Music 

Theatre—December 2- ―Winter Wonderland‖ - $75.00 with lunch at Shady 

Maple. For further information, call Joanne Barry (895-1454). Full infor-

mation available at all meetings. 

     Barbara Moninghoff  has made arrangements for our annual June Lunch-

eon. It will be on Thursday, June 2 and it will be an in-house catered lunch-

eon by Club 72. Cost will be $15.00. All hot foods. Call Barbara at 915-9093 af-

ter 8 PM or leave a message for full details and reservations. 

        

          Birthday Celebrations 

Joanne Dressler.. 5-7 Edward Sikorski-5-7 

Lily Castor—5- 11 Pat Wojciechowski… 5-13 

Joe McGuigan –5-17  Helen Rose—5-21  

Betty Gabauer 5-31 

    Happy Birthday to Everyone!!! 

Memory Loss Screening 

Held on  

Friday, May 6th 

12 Noon—2 pm 

Café 209 

Princeton Medical Institute 

Will be conducting screening 

Call Senior Office 883-1777 to register. 

International Cooking 

      

     During the month of May we are state-

side for a rest.  We have to  check our 

equipment so that we can be ready for our 

next distention on Wednesday,  June 1, 

2016. 

     The next stop will be a surprise!!! We 

know that you will be ready to sample the 

sensory delights that this gem has to of-

fer!!! 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=graphics+for+may+&view=detailv2&adlt=strict&id=D55D65BD36ADC82FDF50FBEFAA501FDC9A094F69&selectedIndex=0&ccid=HNuG8nPl&simid=608041604835642302&thid=OIP.M1cdb86f273e5d83dbc641cec7f1dc7d4H0
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2016 TRIP SCHEDULE 

EWING TOWNSHIP SENIOR CITIZEN CLUB A  

To reserve a seat, a deposit of $20 is required. No reservation will be accepted without a deposit. DEPOSIT 

OR PAYMENT WILL NOT BE REFUNDED UNLESS YOU SECURE A REPLACEMENT.  

May 10, 2016 (Tuesday) Departure:10:00 AM -Hunterdon Hills Playhouse– Play: ― ”Rumors” by Neil 

Simon—Cost: $65.00 Choice of-Yankee Pot Roast, Fried Shrimp, Tilapia, Chicken Parmesan , Lasagna 

Rolette and Vegetable Kabobs. You will receive selection of Fresh homemade breads; green garden salad 

with house dressing. You do not need to tell us what your desired entrée is. Your entrée menu will be taken 

at your table.  FAMOUS DESSERT BUFFET Please be advised that you may take your entrée home but 

you are not allowed to take any desserts home. Eat all you want of desserts at Hunterdon Hills. If you are 

caught taking desserts home we will be banned from returning to Hunterdon Hills.  

August 16, 2016 (Tuesday) Departure 9:30 AM- American Music Theatre, Lancaster, PA, Show is 

―”CROONERS”- Luncheon is at Shady Maple.  

November 29, 2016 (Tuesday) Departure:10:00 AM. Hunterdon Hill Playhouse ―”A Playhouse Christ-

mas 2016.”: Cost $65.00 - Choice of: Yankee Pot Roast, Fried Shrimp, Turkey w/Stuffing, Lemon Pepper 

Cod, Lasagna Rolette & Vegetable Kabobs. You will receive selection of fresh homemade breads; green 

garden salad with house dressing. You do not need to tell us what your desired entrée is. Your entrée menu 

will be taken at your table. 

November 29, 2016 (Tuesday) Departure:10:00 AM. Hunterdon Hill Playhouse ―A Playhouse Christ-

mas 2016.‖: Cost $65.00 - Choice of: Yankee Pot Roast, Fried Shrimp, Turkey w/Stuffing, Lemon Pepper 

Cod, Lasagna Rolette & Vegetable Kabobs. You will receive selection of fresh homemade breads; green 

garden salad with house dressing. You do not need to tell us what your desired entrée is. Your entrée menu 

will be taken at your table.  

FAMOUS DESSERT BUFFET Please be advised that you may take your entrée home but you are not al-

lowed to take any of the desserts home. Eat all you want of desserts at Hunterdon Hills. If you are caught 

taking desserts home we will be banned from returning to Hunterdon Hills. JANE NOTTA, TRAVEL PER-

SON, 38 FEDERAL CITY RD., EWING NJ. 08638, 609-882-5360  

HOLLOWBROOK SENIORS– DESTINATION: SIGHT & SOUND THEATRE FOR A PERFORMANCE OF 

―SAMSON- Tuesday, May 17, 2016: Marian Burroughs (882-1393), Myrtle Jones(882-4468) or Florine 

Warner (882-9324). Cost: $90.00.  

CLUB D -Joanne Barry has plans for two Trips. October 18, 2016– Doolan’s in Spring Lake, New Jersey to 

see, ―Old Time Rock and Roll. Cost: $65.00 includes lunch, show and one hour open bar. December 2, 

2016– American Music Theatre. ―”Winter Wonderland.” Cost—$75.00. Includes lunch at Shady Maple. 

Full details will be available at next meeting. There are still seats available for Hunterdon Hills Trip on Thurs-

day, June 16th. Call at Joanne Barry 609- 895-1454 for information.  

BUSY C’S Eleanor Updike 882-3963, has scheduled a trip to American Music Theatre on Tuesday, De-

cember 6, 2016. Cost is $65.00 dollars with lunch at Miller’s Smorgasbord. 
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President Swanhart opened the meeting with Diane Ionata giving the invocation; followed by 
the pledge of Allegiance and singing of “God Bless America.” 
 
Don Cox attempted to show a video of Kate Smith singing the first rendition of “God Bless 
America,” however, the sound system would not cooperate.  Thank you  
for trying Don. 
 
Mary Lou Weyand advised that Get Well cards were sent to Rosemary Shangle and Al 
Waranis. 
 
Eleanor Updike advised that there are still seats available for the trip to the American 
Music Theatre on Dec. 6th if anyone is interested, please give her a call.  Cost is 
$65.00.  Lunch will be at Millers. 
 
Those who will be donating cakes or the May meeting are: Don Cox, Lynn Lippincott, Teresa 

Lore, and 
Eleanor Updike. 
 
There were 26  members present at the meeting. 
We have 47 paid members. 
 
Birthday Winner was Don Cox. 
 
It was voted on and unanimously passed that the dues will be raised to $8.00 in 2017. 
 
Don Cox advised that he will be collecting $5.00 today and at the next meeting for the June 
Luncheon. 
Menu will be Roast Beef, Ham and Chicken sandwiches. He will be making Potato Salad, 
Betty Donnelly 
will bring drinks and Sally Houghton will bring Potato Chips and there will be Apple Pie for 
dessert. 

 
Meetings will now begin at 11:15 a.m. 
 
Next Meeting there will be a representative rom Buckingham Place (Assisted Living) to give a 
presentation 
 
If  I have missed anyone's birthday, my apologies.  Please notify me so the list can be correct-
ed. 
 
   Stay safe.  Hope to see you at the May Meeting. 
 
    Marge Swanhart, President 

 

                    

 

BUSY  C’S 
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     Twenty (20) members attended our April 8th meeting.  

     It was announced that Sympathy Card had been sent to Grace Montgomery for 

the loss of  her sister, Mrs. Betty Sellers.  

Members had been asked to bring a sandwich to this meeting. Betty Lacy decorated 

each table with colorful cloth place mats, and a box containing candy and her home-

baked cake and cookies. She then made a presentation on the use of  bag lunches 

during the ―Great Migration‖ trip from the south.  

     We have started collecting vegetable seeds for our annual ―Seeds for Africa‖ 

Project. We shall continue collecting in May and June, so that they can be mailed to 

Sr. Marcellina in Ghana during the summer. 

     Marion Burroughs, Trip Chairperson, gave the following information  about the 

May 17th trip to see ―Samson‖ at Sight and Sound. All of  the tickets have been 

sold. The bus will leave promptly  from the  Ewing Senior and Community Center, 

999 Lower Ferry Road, Ewing at 8:00 A.M. 

     Our next meeting will be held on Friday, May 13th at 1:00 PM.  We will be 

making plans for our annual June picnic. Bring any suggestions that you think will 

help to make this an enjoyable occasion for all. 

     ―God couldn’t be everywhere, therefore he made mothers.‖  Jewish Saying 

    Happy Mother’s Day!!! 

Remember our service men and women for their courage, honor and most of  

all their sacrifice!!!  ….May 21st - Armed Forces Day and May 30th —

Memorial Day. 

Come join us for lunch and then sit back and relax as we are entertained by Joe Grillo! Known 

also as “JoeBlo,” will keep the party going! He mesmerizes you by playing smooth Jazz on his sax-

ophone, or will have you on your feet with his funky Jazz selections. Joe will also have you walk-

ing down memory lane as he sings, “I Think We’re Alone Now,” “Brown Eyed Girl,” “Happy 

Together” and more!” 

Friday, May 20, 2016; 12 Noon to 2 PM is the time for our event. We will be in the Community 

Room at the Ewing Senior and Community Center. Cost for residents is $6 per  and $11 per cou-

ple. Non-residents may attend at a fee of $11 per person. Sign up in the Senior Office or give us a 

call to purchase your seats before Friday, May 13, 2016.  

Hollowbrook Seniors 

MAY SENIOR LUNCHEON 
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     Spring has arrived here in Ewing Township, which allowed 22 members to 

show up for the April meeting. The meeting was opened with a prayer and the 

Pledge of Allegiance.  

     A  Get Well Chart was sent to Lucy Barbon, who had been in the hospital. 

On April 9, 2016, we lost former Club member Harold Walter, who moved to Illi-

nois to be with his son and family.   

     The Treasurer and Trip Advisor gave the reports. The Secretary was not 

here, so no minutes were read. 

     We have two (2) more trips scheduled for 2016. The trips that are still 

scheduled for this year are: Tuesday, August 16th to American Music Theatre 

to see the show, òCrooners,ó (which are songs from Frank Sinatra, Rosemary 

Clooney, Mel Torme, etc.; and Tuesday, November 29th to Hunterdon Hills for 

the òPlayhouse Christmas 2016.ó The cost of each show is $65. Call Jane Not-

ta at 609-882-5380 for reservations. Donõt forget the trip rescheduled for May 

10th leaves West Trenton Firehouse promptly at 10.00 A.M. 

     Thanks to Ronnie Notta, Jane Notta, Irene Zambrowski, and Marilyn Sum-

mers for bringing in refreshments in April. Jackie Anderson Krause, Ruth Mayer 

and Shirley Csercsevits will bring in refreshments for the June meeting. There 

will be no refreshments for the May meeting since we will be having our Anni-

versary Luncheon at the Blooming Grove Inn. 

     Our Anniversary Luncheon, Chaired by Jackie Anderson Krause and Sharon 

Leyden , will be held on  Wednesday, May 18, 2016 at Blooming Grove Inn. The 

price will cost each member $21 with choices of Veal Parmesan, Chicken Mar-

sala or Tilapia; served with Potato and Vegetables. Salad, Penne Vodka and 

Chocolate Cake or Banana Cream Pie will also accompany the entrees.. 

     We will be having our annual Pizza Party at our June Meeting.  The price is 

$3.00. Members who were not at the April meeting and wish to participate in 

the Pizza Party, please contact Jane Notta, to put your name on the list. 

    We had not speaker at the April meeting, since he cancelled that morning.  

 

   

 

 

CLUB A NEWS 
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Jewelry Making Class 

Join us every Wednesday afternoon, (except for the first Wednesday of the month) at 1:30 

PM—2:30 PM.   Make earrings, bracelets, necklaces and more!   

Seating will be limited to 12 (we are about half filled) students.  THERE IS NO 

CHARGE for this class and most materials are supplied!!!   

____________________________________________________________________________ 

HERB GARDEN 

There is nothing like cooking with fresh herbs! We are preparing to launch another pro-

ject that will work well with our International Cooking Program! We are working with the 

West Trenton Garden Club to grow our own herbs!!!  Anyone interested in helping us with 

this project, please contact the Senior Office to sign up right away! The garden will be in 

raised containers over at the Ewing Senior and Community Center!! 

 
 
 The Live Wires Senior Club meeting was held on Tuesday, April 12, 2016.Nancy 
Howarth, Vice President  called this meeting to order for President Dolores Wiedmann.  Mary 
Bock led us in the “Lord’s Prayer.” Twenty-six (26)members were present today.  
 The Minutes of the March meeting were read and approved. Suzanne gave the report 
for our Treasury. 
Sunshine:  Cards were sent to Helen Fasulka, a Get Well card to Gail Wieger, and a Sympathy  
card to Nancy Howarth, also a card to Pam Morton who is in Rehab.  
Trips:  Sight and Sound –  
*  A trip to Sight and Sound in Lancaster, Pa  on June 24, 2016  money due now. 
*       A trip to Doolan's in Spring Lake for a San Gennaro Feast (Italian Feast) on September  
            20, 2016 Cost and time will be determined later.  
 
 REMINDER: Our meeting will start at 11:30am. 
  Each table provided Suzanne with items that they would like to have for our June pic-
nic. It will be catered by Slocum’s.  Some of the cost will be taken out of the treasury.    
 Cakes for May will be provided by:  Nancy Howarth, Helen Rose, Dolores DeBlasio 
and Joyce Eastmead will bring in two.    
 For upcoming Senior Events – Consult your Newsletter  
Program today is to be a program on Alzheimer’s.   
Our next meeting will take place on Tuesday, May,17th. We will play Bingo.  
          
 
       Respectfully submitted,  
       Carol Flanders, Secretary 
 
( Note: Carol’s email did not come through when she initially sent it on April 14th.  After sev-
eral attempts we were successful in receiving it on May 2, 2016.) 

New Programs 

LIVE WIRES 


